ryan king

From:

Sylvia Parkinson

Sent:

21 June 2012 12:32

To:

ldf

Subject:

RE: Selby District Local Development Framework (LDF) - Further Proposed Changes (6th

set) to the Submission Draft Core Strategy

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status:

Red

Hello Ryan - I've forwarded your email to my colleagues on the Parish Council and hope to get back to you shortly following their response.

Thank you.

Sylvia

Subject: RE: Selby District Local Development Framework (LDF) - Further Proposed Changes (6th set) to

the Submission Draft Core Strategy
Date: Thu, 21 Jun 2012 10:22:52 +0100

From: ldf@selby.gov.uk

To:

CC: hgregory@selby.gov.uk

Dear Sylvia

Thank you for your comments on behalf of Thorpe Willoughby Parish Council to the Council's consultation on the 6th Set of Proposed Changes to the Core Strategy.

Can you just clarify your comments regarding housing figures as the Core Strategy does not designate the number of housing allocations within individual villages.

If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards.



RYAN KING

Assistant Pollcy Officer

Tel 01757 705101 Eccail info@selby.gov.uk We'b www.selby.gov.uk Selby District Council Civic Centre, Donoaster Road, Selby YO8 9FT

The information in this e-mail, and any attachments, is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. It is intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). Its contents do not necessarily represent the views or opinions of Selby District Council. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately. Unless you are the intended recipient, or his/her representative, you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it.

From: Sylvia Parkinson

Sent: 19 June 2012 21:27

To: ldf

Subject: Selby District Local Development Framework (LDF) - Further Proposed Changes (6th set) to the

Submission Draft Core Strategy

f.a.o. Helen Gregory - Policy Officer

With reference to your letter dated 1 June 2012.

Thorpe Willoughby Parish Council at its meeting held on 18 June 2012 considered this matter and asked me to advise you as follows:

Thorpe Willoughby Parish Council accepts the figure of 133 houses but does not want any increase in our village housing allocation.

Thank you.

Sylvia Parkinson Acting Clerk toThorpe Willoughby Parish Council 19.6.12